



## St Mary & St Pancras C. E. Primary School



81 Werrington Street, London NW1 1QP
Telephone: 020 7387 6117
Fax: 020 7383 4874
e-mail: admin@stmp.camden.sch.uk
www.stmp.camden.sch.uk

Headteacher Jules Belton, Deputy Headteacher: Lucy Heard
Assistant Headteacher: Teresa Maskell

Thursday 21st September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

## HARVEST SERVICE

On <u>Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> October</u> the whole school will celebrate Harvest with a thanksgiving service in St Mary's Church.

It would be wonderful if you could join us at 3.00pm in St Mary's Church.

As usual we ask that the children bring a gift of food that will be distributed to those in need in the local community. Please only donate food in tins or dried food as they last longer.

Best wishes to you all – we look forward to your kind donation and to seeing you in church on Wednesday,  $4^{th}$  October.

Lucy Heard Deputy Headteacher

Please remember that if you're bringing in food that it must not be perishable.























## Food glorious food!

Let us be thankful for all the harvest of the land
For corn, vegetable, fruit and flowers
Let us be thankful for the harvest of the earth
For oil, coal, salt and water.
Let us be thankful for the harvest of the sea
For creatures and fish of many kinds.
Let us be thankful for those who help supply our needs
For farmers and fishermen and workers in industry.















